
 

Testimonials for Mr. Raj N. Wankawalla. 

• Letter from Tata Memorial Centre  

Dr. (Prof.) R. A. Badwe 
Director 
 
The largest stakeholder in any hospital is Society. The interaction between those who are In need and 
those who provide solution is the best expression of economic, medical and humanitarian synergy. 

The lions club of Juhu exemplifies this synergy very aptly. When Mr. Raj N. Wankawalla approached me 
with his sister Mrs. Amita Mehta to help refurbish our medical Oncology Ward. I was very happy not only 
for the support but the caring and compassion they exuded. The ward has had a face lift and is now 
receptive to every patient’s need. The new environment would allow patients to complete treatment with 
peace and comfort. The lions club has performed an act that should be emulated by many to bring solace 
to those who are suffering. 

Dr. R. A. Badwe 

• Letter from Wadia Hospital 

It takes huge efforts on the part of any charitable organization to organize large-scale programs and Lions 
Club of Juhu is a great example for the same. It has been a privilege to learn more about Lions Club of Juhu 
and the initiatives they have successfully and sustainably accomplished over the many years of their 
service towards the development of our community. 

Our first major project with Lions Club of juhu is a therapy garden for the disadvantaged children; the 
therapy garden will include a recreational area, amphi theatre and play area as well. This is one of a kind 
initiative in a hospital setup in India and we are very excited about it. This project will help thousands of 
our children every year by providing them with a deserving opportunity to heal faster. 

We are extremely happy that Lions Club of Juhu came forward to understand and support our cause. The 
club members are focused on the vision and their love for the community. I must say the various 
interactions with Lions Club of Juhu turned out to been very productive in a short span of time. 

       I also want to take this opportunity to thank Lion Raj Wankawalla, the president of Lions Club of Juhu and 
his entire team of amazing people for supporting our mission. 

      We look forward to strengthening our partnership with Lions Club of Juhu in our future endeavours as well. 

      Dr. Minnie Bodhanwala, 
CEO, 
Wadia Hospitals. 

• Letter from Ambashree Foundation 

Here with we would like to take opportunity to say that we worked very closely on the project of 
Renovating and Refurbishing of 12th floor at “Tata Memorial Hospital – Annex Bldg.” with Shri Raj 
Wankawalla the President of Lions Club of Juhu and his team. 

It was great pleasure working with Shri Raj Wankawalla and his team for the Noble cause of providing 
better, safe and upgraded environment to the Cancer Patients at Tata Memorial Hospital. 



We appreciate the team work and we are thankful for giving chance to be a part of this project. 

Ambashree Foundation  

Satyen M Mehta 

Trustee 

 

 

 

 


